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Flea Market Vendor FAQ 
Response to COVID-19 (Coronavirus) 

 
1. Why is the flea market canceled for March?  

Updated guidance from reputable medical sources strongly recommends the 
cancellation/postponement of large public gatherings due to the COVID-19 Coronavirus 
pandemic. Since our monthly flea market routinely draws large crowds over several 
days we have made the decision to cancel. 
 

2. Will the April flea market be canceled? 
As of today, the April market remains on our schedule. We will continue to monitor 
appropriate guidance over the next several weeks and keep you updated as decisions 
are made.  
 

3. How will rollovers and credits work for the March market? 
a. Permanent vendors that paid for March booth rentals will have their rent rolled 

over to April. This rollover will not be counted as one of the two (2) allowable 
rollovers per year. 

b. Vendors that had not paid for March booth rental yet will be sent an invoice for 
April.  

c. Non-permanent vendors will be issued a credit that can be use for any future 
booth rental within 12-months. 

 
4. How can I reach flea market office staff if I have questions or would like updated 

information? 
a. A designated email for flea market has been set-up: 

fleamarketoffice@nashville.gov 
b. We are in the process of setting up a text messaging account that will allow us to 

push out critical information and updates directly to your cell phone. If we have a 
current cell phone number in our reservation system you will receive an 
introductory text which will explain opt-in and cancellation options. Please contact 
our office if you’d like to confirm your cell phone number is on file. 

c. Visit our flea market page on our website: http://thefairgrounds.com/fleamarket/ 
d. The flea market office phone number is 615-862-5016. 
e. A vendor Facebook page has been created. Please like/follow to receive updates 

through this platform. https://www.facebook.com/groups/737391839788347/ 
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